Reference: 20190165 THE TREASURY
18 April 2019

Ti Lamusse
fyi-request-9972-96a87b2c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ti

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act, received on 1 April
2019. You requested:

““All advice given by the Treasury related to the May 2018 budget announcement
of additional police officers.

-If the Treasury received advice from any other government department about the
additional police officers, please provide me with that advice. If that is not
possible, please provide me with a list of Departments/Ministries from which
advice on the effects of the additional officers was obtained, the date it was
received, and the title or the advice document.”

| have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit
for deciding on your request by an additional 30 working days. The new due date for
responding to your request is 14 June 2019.

The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on
your request.

This extension will also apply to the time limit for transferring your request, should this
become relevant.

Notwithstanding this extension, | undertake to make a decision on your request as
soon as reasonably practicable.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review this decision.

Yours sincerely

Simon Duncan The T
. - - erace
Team Leader, Justice, Security and Government Services PO Box 3724

Welkington 6 140
New Zealand
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